
 

  

 

April 18, 2024 

 

City of Airdrie Mayor and Council 

400 Main Street S.E. 

Airdrie, AB T4B 3C3 

 

Dear Mayor Peter Brown and Council, 

 

The City of Airdrie has recognized National Public Works Week (NPWW) in previous years through a 

proclamation and we ask that you again declare May 19 – 25, 2024 National Public Works Week in 

Airdrie. Enclosed is a sample proclamation letter that can be completed should you choose to support 

this effort. 

May 19 – 25, 2024 annual National Public Works Week. This week provides an opportunity to recognize 

and celebrate public works employees that focus on infrastructure, facilities, and services. These 

employees contribute to our health, safety and quality of life and help create a resilient community.  

The American Public Works Association/Canadian Public Works Association has sponsored NPWW since 

1960. ‘More than 32,000 members in the U.S. and Canada use this week to energize and educate the 

public on the importance of public works to their daily lives.’ 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kyle Wilkin, P.Eng. 

Manager, Roads and Parks Operations 

KW/lb 

Enclosure: 24NPWW_SampleProclamationCAN 


